
 

 
 

 

Date: 13 March 2018 

Four-Track Railway Line To Be Established in the Capital 

in Three Years  

Today, Správa železniční dopravní cesty (SŽDC) signed a contract with a group of 

companies Metrostav, Swietelsky Rail CZ and SMP CZ on modernization of the line 

section between Praha - Hostivař Station and Praha Hlavní nádraží Station. By the end 

of the year, the first ever four-track line will be established thanks to this modernization 

in the SŽDC network. The construction follows the already finished reconstruction of 

Praha - Hostivař Station with its results being, inter alia, a new station in Zahradní 

Město and the stop in Eden.   



 

 
 

 
 


